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St. Paul’s PACE Nominated for Project of the Year in the
San Diego Housing Federation’s Annual Awards

Program
**City Heights’ Talmadge Gateway Project was recognized, together with 
Wakeland Housing and Development Corporation, and City Heights CDC** 

SAN DIEGO, CALIF. (April 25, 2018) – St. Paul’s Program of All-inclusive Care for the 
Elderly (PACE) was nominated for the San Diego Housing Federations (SDHF) annual Ruby 
Awards program in two categories for its Talmadge Gateway project, which was done in 
collaboration with Wakeland Housing and Development Corporation, and the City Heights 
Community Development Corporation (CDC). 

Talmadge Gateway – San Diego’s first supportive housing community for formerly 
homeless seniors with medical needs – was recognized in the categories of CSH Supportive
Housing and Project of the Year: New Construction. 

The SDHF’s annual Ruby Awards are the county’s largest affordable housing industry 
recognition event, honoring the best people, projects, and achievements during the past 
year. Every year, hundreds of housing and community leaders from across the region and 
around the state will be on hand to applaud winners in more than a dozen categories and 
be inspired by their achievements. This year, the program will take place on Thursday, 
May 3, 2018 at the Prado in Balboa Park.

The Ruby Awards recognize excellence in affordable housing and community development,
highlighting the accomplishments of people, agencies and developments that work to 
ensure all San Diegans, regardless of income, have a safe, stable place they can afford to 
call home.

For more information on the Ruby Awards, please visit 
https://www.housingsandiego.org/events-2/2018-ruby-awards. 
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BACKGROUND ON ST. PAUL’s PACE
St. Paul's Senior Services is a mission driven San Diego non-profit and full service 
retirement provider, offering Independent, Assisted Living, and Skilled Nursing 
communities, child and senior day care programs, and a Program of All-inclusive Care for 
the Elderly (PACE). Since opening its doors in 1960, St. Paul's serves as an innovator in the
San Diego community with a reputation for exceptional care. For more information on St. 
Paul’s Senior Services, please visit http://www.  StPaulsSeniors.org  or call (619) 239-6900.

http://www.StPaulsSeniors.org/
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